
October 28th, 1924

John Stuart, Esq,, 
County Clerk, 
London, Ont.

Dear Sir$-
• Thank you for your letter of

October 25th.
Let me assure you that I • 

approoi te more than I can say the opportunity 
of participating in the ceremonies at Western 
University in my old County of Middlesex. I 
consider the tablet one of the finest I have 
seen and the whole proceedings very dignified 
and well carried out.

Will you permit me to
congratulate the officials of the County on 
the successful completion of their undertaking.

. Yours faithfully.

Principal,


